
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Finance 

INSURANCE COMMISSION 
Cebu District Office 

ADVISORY 

Please be advised that work in the Insurance 
Commission (IC) - Cebu District Office is suspended on 
13 to 16 August 2019 (Tuesday to Friday). This is to 
enable IC Cebu District personnel to participate in the 
"Functional Group Planning and Budgeting Activity 
(FGPBA) for 2020-2022 of the Office of the Insurance 
Commissioner". 

Normal office operations shall resume on Monday, 
19 August 2019. 

Please be guided accordingly. 

ATT GIDEO /JOSEPH B. OPERIANO 
f r cer-in-Chate 
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